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Commander’s Comments

We are off to a great start at our Post - a lot has already been accomplished this year!  The Post has had an internal face lift (painting) which was done by Mark & Earlene Miller.  New décor items have been donated and have been placed on the walls, which has greatly improved the appearance of the Post.  However, I do ask that the members who partake of the Post activities please leave the décor as it is.  The items we have gathered for Post improvement are for everyone’s enjoyment, so please don’t tamper with these items, since they are breakable and we may not be able to replace them.
For those of you who were not present at the January General Membership meeting, I am happy to announce that Mona Seavers won the Canteen Person of the Quarter honors.  Congratulations, Mona!

The Winter Conference was a huge success.  Post 122 was well represented.  A lot of information was disseminated throughout the individual meetings.  To sum up how it affects the Post, I can only say that we are on the ball.  Apparently, areas where other posts are having problems, we have managed to tackle and correct them.  As it stands, our Post has, and will continue to, excel in the programs and guidelines set by National.
Helen Gardner, Commander
Adjutant’s Comments
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Howdy, folks!  Well, I would just like to echo what Commander Gardner has stated.  We are looking good!  The Post is looking up and the new air purification system seems to be doing a heck of a job.  

The Winter Conference went extremely well.  We had a good turn out which reflects great credit upon our Post.  To the best of my knowledge, there weren’t any areas covered where Post 122 fell short.  In fact, on some issues we excelled and basically set the standards for others!
The Canteen Person of the Quarter went extremely well, with 48 votes cast.  Congratulations, Mona, and keep up the good work!  See, you do good work and you will be recognized.

Our Super Bowl party was a huge success and there were a lot of football fans who availed themselves of the refreshments prepared by Faye Lane and crew.  Thanks Faye, you’ve done it again!
We had our 2nd annual Super Bowl golf tournament which went very well.  Quarterback C.V. and his team crushed Quarterback Shawn and his team, who I believe might have spent too much time the night before strategizing.  But, the contest was fun and a good time was had by all!

Watch the Post calendar if you are interested in participating in a domino or shuffleboard tournament.  Both are in full swing and will commence in February.

Just as a reminder, March will be the end of the quarter, so come out and vote for your candidate for Canteen Person of the Quarter.  The voting will be held the last two weeks in March.
Leroy Koonce Jr., Adjutant
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Join us Valentine’s Day for our “Oldies but Goodies” sock hop!  Dress your fellow up and drag him out.  Let’s see your “Poodle Skirt”!  Snacks will be served.  Dance starts at 7 p.m.
March 12th is karaoke night.  Join us at 5-7 p.m. for dinner.  Kid Locke to start at 7 p.m.  We have lots of talent!
The Auxiliary National President will be visiting Alabama March 20th.  Call headquarters for details.

Earline Miller, 2nd Vice
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Sons of the American Legion Comments

Karaoke and Kid Locke will be Friday, 13 Feb, 7 p.m.  Dinner that night is cancelled.
The blue plate special on 27 Feb is Ham steak, rice, green beans, and a roll.  Dinner is served 5-7 p.m.  “Second Hand” will be performing that night from 7-11 p.m.

Rick Hawthorne, Commander
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Canteen Comments

We had a great Christmas party - thanks to all who attended!  Everyone says it was the best one so far.  We’ll see if we can top it next year.
Some of our upcoming events include:

Feb 1:
Superbowl party 3 p.m. til ?


Food and some happy hour prices

Feb 15:
Race party – Daytona Race

Food will be served after 2 p.m.  Happy hour during the race.  We will have the races every Sunday during the season and will have different events going on during this time.

Mar 17:
St. Patrick’s Day drink specials


Wear your green!

Watch for other events to be posted in the canteen.

Faye Lane, Manager
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Yard Sale:  Sponsored by Post 122 is being held Saturday, 13 Mar, 6 a.m. to noon.  Tables only $6 a piece.  Tables can be set up after 7 p.m. on Friday evening.  Door will be closed.  Bill Moses will arrive at the Post at 5 a.m. Saturday morning.  Call to reserve your table.  The $6 will be paid that morning prior to the sale.  Each member is responsible for their own items and cash bank.  A sign-up sheet will be held behind the bar starting 1 Feb.  If you don’t want to sell but have items, donations are welcome!  Proceeds to go to the General Fund.  For more info, contact Bill Moses, 669-3891, or email moseswc21@hotmail.com 
	


Sports Center

Golf:  For those who desire to participate, whether pro or beginner, sign up for monthly tournaments the 3rd Saturday of each month on the Post bulletin board.
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Patriot Storage
Space is available to store your seasonal items and/or excess furnishings at a discounted rate!  Do you need space to park your recreational vehicle or boat?  We’ve got it!  Please stop by Patriot Storage on Hwy 14 at the intersection of  Hwys 14 and 82 and check us out, or call 358-5888 for more information.

	February 2004

	Sunday
	Monday
	Tuesday
	Wednesday
	Thursday
	Friday
	Saturday

	1
1000-1300

Breakfast
	2
	3
	4
	5
	6

	7
10:30 am Steaks

	8
1000-1300

Breakfast
	9
	10
7 pm Legion General Membership Meeting
	11

	12
7 pm

40 et 8
	13
Karaoke     7 pm
	14
Sock Hop
7 pm
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	15
1000-1300

Breakfast
	16
President’s Day
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	17
7 pm DAV Meeting


	18
	19

	20

	21
Dominos
1 pm



	22
1000-1300

Breakfast
	23
	24
6 pm Auxiliary Meeting
	25

	26
	27
SAL Dinner
5-7 pm

“Second Hand” 7-11 pm
	28

	29
1000-1300

Breakfast


	
	
	
	
	
	

	March 2004

	Sunday
	Monday
	Tuesday
	Wednesday
	Thursday
	Friday
	Saturday

	
	1


	 2

6 pm SAL Meeting
	3


	4


	5


	6

10:30 am  Steaks

	7

1000-1300

Breakfast


	8
	9

7 pm Legion General Membership Meeting
	10
	11

7 pm

40 et 8
	12
	13  

Yard Sale
6 am- noon

Shuffleboard

1 pm

	14

1000-1300

Breakfast


	15
	16

7 pm DAV Meeting
	17

St. Patrick’s Day
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	18
	19
	20

Golf Tourney



	21

1000-1300

Breakfast


	22
	23

6 pm Auxiliary Meeting
	24
	25
	26
	27

Dominoes
1 pm



	28

1000-1300

Breakfast


	29


	30


	31
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